
 

 

 NOTICE OF MEETING OF CANVASS BOARD 

 
 TO CANVASS THE RESULTS OF THE  

MAY 2, 2023 REGULAR ELECTION OF 

 WILD PLUM METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Canvassers for the May 2, 2023, regular 

election of Wild Plum Metropolitan District, in Arapahoe County, Colorado, will hold a meeting at 

1:00 p.m. on May 5, 2023 via telephone conference, for the purpose of canvassing the results of the 

regular election. The meeting is open to the public. To obtain call-in information for the meeting, 

please contact Katie Stahl at 303-839-3703 or by email kstahl@spencerfane.com. 

 

WILD PLUM METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

     By: /s/ Katie Stahl, Designated Election Official 

 
 

Dated this 4th day of May, 2023 


